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Thanksgiving Message

On this Thanksgiving, I wish you and your family a happy and safe holiday. I would like to express my gratitude to all Metro employees for their service, and give a special thanks to those employees that are working over the holiday to provide our patrons with a reliable and safe way to travel on this Thanksgiving. Have a safe and joyful holiday!
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